
 

 

Wednesday 12 January 2022 
 
Dear residents, 
 
Please see below this week's updates. 
 

South Bank platform 1 upgrade 

Queensland Rail is undertaking additional night works in January at South Bank station.  

Platform works to support the platform 1 upgrade: 

• Monday 10 to Friday 14 January (over five nights). 

• Night and weekend works will be carried out on various days between Monday 17 and 

Thursday 27 January. 

• Platform 1 will be closed on Saturday 22 and Sunday 23 January and an associated single 

lane closure will be in place on Tribune Street, South Brisbane – see table below. 

 

For more information, please contact Queensland Rail's Community Engagement team on  13 16 17 or 

email communityengagement@qr.com.au. 

SBC Road Closure Notification QLD Rail Works (Tribune Street) 

 

 

 

 

Please note access to driveways, loading zones and carparks will be managed by traffic controllers 

onsite and detours will be in place. 

Road From To Closure Details 

Tribune Street Rail Bridge 

overpass 

Grey Street January 2022 – February 2022 

Daily Monday to Friday between 

9am - 2pm; and 6pm - 6am. 
 

   January 2022 – February 2022 

Weekends (Friday night to Monday 

morning) between 6pm - 4am. 
 

mailto:communityengagement@qr.com.au


15% off takeaway at Ahmet’s 

Ahmet's Turkish Restaurant on Grey Street is 

offering 15% off takeaway orders when you pick 

up in-store. 

Free home delivery is also available after 5pm 

daily if you live within a 4km radius of the 

restaurant. 

Discover the menu here. 
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